

Hello Warrior Families! We are pleased to announce that The WATCH D.O.G.S. program will be starting at Wahoo Elementary for the 2021-2022 school year! We are so excited about this and can't wait to get all of you dads involved!! There will be an informational meeting coming out in the fall but we wanted to give you some information on the program now so that you can start thinking about how you can volunteer!

WATCH D.O.G.S. ® (Dads Of Great Students) is a family and community engagement educational initiative. The program aims to provide positive male role models for the students, demonstrating by their presence that education is important, and to provide extra sets of eyes and ears to enhance school security and reduce bullying. There are many wonderful benefits to this program. Through it, the students will gain positive male role models and fathers will get a glimpse of their students' everyday world. They will be able to learn about the increasingly complex challenges and decisions today's youth are facing, and as a result, they can learn to relate better to their student and make lasting connections with them.

WatchDOGS are fathers, grandfathers, uncles, and other father-figures who volunteer for at least one day each year at an official WATCH D.O.G.S. ® school. During the day, WatchDOGS may be asked to read and work on flash cards with students, play at recess, eat lunch with students, watch the school entrances and hallways, assist with traffic flow and any other assigned activities where they actively engage with not only their own students, but other students as well.

So, get excited Warrior WATCH D.O.G.S. because with your help, this program is going to be a huge success and we can't wait to get you involved! Please look for more information to follow about sign ups and how you can get involved!

Grady Gigstad
TOP DOG
gradygigstad@gmail.com
402.525.9876